
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amanda Klein    Telephone: 416.542.2729 
Senior Regulatory Counsel   Mobile: 416.903.1423 
Toronto Hydro Electric-System Limited Facsimile: 416.542.2683 
14 Carlton Street  aklein@torontohydro.com 
Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 torontohydro.com 

 
January 12, 2012 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s (“THESL”)  

Application for Temporary Exemption from Certain Provisions of the 
Distribution System Code (“DSC”) and Retail Settlement Code (“RSC”) 
OEB File No. EB-2011-0269 

 
THESL writes in respect of the above-noted proceeding.  In particular, THESL writes further 
to its letter dated December 28, 2011 in which it advised the Board of a coding error which 
had the potential to materially affect THESL’s estimates regarding its past and current 
compliance levels with section 2.6.5 of the Distribution System Code. 
 
In its December 28, 2012 letter, THESL undertook to advise the Ontario Energy Board (the 
“Board”) by January 13, 2012 whether it had determined that the above-noted coding error, 
more fully described in the December 28, 2011 letter, did in fact have a material effect on 
THESL’s estimates. 
 
To the best of THESL’s knowledge, the above-noted coding error did not have a material 
effect on the estimates contained in THESL’s evidence (and submissions) regarding section 
2.6.5 of the Distribution System Code.  Accordingly, THESL does not need to seek to file a 
correction to the evidentiary record in this proceeding. 
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THESL thanks the Board for its attention to, and patience with, this matter. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Amanda Klein 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
Legal Services Division 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 

 


